
   

 

   

 

A  

Irish Update 

August 30, 2024 

 

Welcome to our first Irish Update of the school year! We are thrilled to welcome 

returning students and families back and are so excited to welcome our new 

students and their families to St. Mary Catholic School!  We have had a good start 

to the school year and are amazed at how the students have grown over the 

summer!  We will be recognizing our AR & IXL summer students soon!   

 

 

• After care with Ms. Kim will begin on Tuesday, September 3rd.  After care is 

Monday-Thursday until 5:30 PM and until 4:30 PM on Friday’s.  Register by 
texting Ms. Kim at 740-434-3212.  Drop in’s are welcome.  Ms. Kim also 

offers “Parents night out” throughout the year and her first back to school 
parents' night out is scheduled for Saturday, September 14th from 6:00 – 

9:00 PM. Text Ms. Kim to register and for more information!  

• Yearbooks from the 2023-2024 year are on sale if you didn’t order one.  
Requests can be made to Mrs. Bradley at 

tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org  Yearbooks are $25 and will be sent 

home with your student after the request is made.  There are a few 

yearbooks available from the 2022-2023 year as well, also $25. 

• Student & staff individual photo day is Wednesday, September 18th in the 

morning.  Order details will be sent home with each student. The make-up 

date is scheduled for October 30th.  School uniforms are required for grades 

K-8 for photos.   
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• Next Friday, September 6th we invite grandparents to join us for a 

“grandparents day celebration.”  See flyer with details: 
 

 
 

Save the date!  This year our Fall Festival committee is planning an Oktoberfest!  

This will be on Sunday, October 27th.  Flyer has details: 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

We are also looking for vendors for our craft fair: 
 

 
 

 

 

Our Home & School organization is sponsoring a fall Mum sale.  The flyer to order 

is attached to today’s Irish Update.  Orders are due by Friday, September 6th.   


